
From: Ward11 <Ward11@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 3:25 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Pastries Accepted 
 

Good Afternoon Steve,  
 
We received a congratulations gift of pastries from Fabulous Freddies Italian Eatery, located at 
701 W 31st St. The estimate amount for the pastries were about $20.00. We have accepted 
them on behalf of the City and we placed the tray in the lobby to share with residents. 
 
Thank you, 
Aaron 11th Ward 
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